
For favour of publication:                Dated: 23-09-2024 

MOST URGENT 

PRESS NOTE 

Due to repairing of leakage in 1000mm dia pipe line emanating from WTP 

Nangloi near Nilothi Mor, the water supply to following UGRs/areas will not be available 

from 08:00 AM to 04:00 PM on 25/09/2024: -  

Mohan Garden UGR, Baprolla Village, Bakkarwala Village, Dichaon UGR, 

Maksoodabad, Laxmi Garden, Virendra Market, Bajrang Enclave, Ujwa UGR & 

Daulatpur UGR. 

 Residents are requested to store sufficient quantity of water. During the shutdown 

period, water tankers will be available at the following telephone no. 

1916      : Toll Free No. DJB. 

18001217744     : Toll Free No. M/s NWS Pvt. Ltd.. 

8527995818                         : Mohan Garden group of colonies etc. 

8527995818                          : Villages & colonies under Dichaon UGR 

8527995817     : Baprolla & Bakkarwala group of colonies 

9650288663, 9289891057, 8595303540 : Villages and colonies under Ujwa & Daulatpur  

   UGR. 

 
Inconvenience to the public is regretted. 

*********** 
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“STOP CORONA; Wear Mask, Follow Physical Distancing, Maintain Hand Hygiene” 

 
 


